
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principalôs Report 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews and Interim Reports 

Parent/teacher interviews on Tuesday 30th August will start 

at 1.00pm and finish at 7.45pm (with breaks for staff in 

between).  

Interviews will be done in person, at school ï more 

information on how to book interviews will be forthcoming 

with interim reports. Bookings will be done through Xuno. 

Interim reports will be sent home via email around the 23rd 

August. Look out for them. 

Facebook 

Our Facebook group has information and celebrations about 

student achievement. If you are not a member of this group, 

please send a friend request to Boort District School Official 

Page. This group is only available to families of BDS. 

Membership is by request only and all content is overseen 

by school administrators. 

Working bee 

Our first working bee will be held this Friday from 3.30pm. 

Please come along and join us as we beautify our school grounds and buildings. Refreshments will be 

served. Everyone is welcome to come along and help out, even if you are not on the roster. 

F-6 Art Showcase 

A fabulous opportunity to come along and see your childôs art work is being held this Wednesday, Friday 

and Sunday afternoon.  Drop into the Art room and look at the great skills being developed. This works in 

well with the Working Bee ï come to both! 

Many thanks to Ros Lanyon for her work in putting this together. 
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VISION STATEMENT  

Our  vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active 

and valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning 

environment, which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

BDS Motto: Ψ!ŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎ 9ȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΩ 
 

                       BDS Beliefs and Values: Displaying a sense of Fairness 
                                           

                                                 
                                            

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES   

August 

17th 18th & 21st F-6 Art Show 

19th ADF Visit 

       Working Bee 

22nd ï 26th  Book Week/Book Fair 

24th NCD athletics ï Yr 7-12 

26th Whole School Book Parade 

       Whole School Assembly 

30th P/T Interview Day 

September 

1st Calder Sports  F-Yr 6 

2nd Fathersô Day Breakfast 

6th  Subject Selection Evening 

7th  GAT 

9th Girls Flourish/Man Cave Yr7-11 

15th Melbourne Trip ï Vic Market/Circus 

       Yr 6/7/8 

16th Last day Term 3 

       Whole School Assembly 
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Parent/Carer Opinion Survey 

Once again, the Department is asking for your feedback on our school. Unfortunately, this year all surveys 

are online so I cannot offer prizes as I have no way of knowing who has submitted a survey. 

However, links will be sent home to all families next week which will allow you to jump online and answer 

questions ï hard to do when you have more than one student at school as it is difficult to answer questions 

when all may have a different experience. Whatever your responses, we appreciate the time you put into 

doing the survey. 
VTAC Information Night 

Thanks to everyone who came along to the VTAC information session held last night. The parents and students 

received a lot of information about using VTAC, getting an ATAR and applying for courses after Year 12. Thanks to 

Drew Crilly, Peter Nickless and Angela Poxon for their presentations. 
 

Lee-Anne Sherwell 

Principal 

 

Principalôs Availability over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 

At School  

 

 

 

Boort District School Book Week 

As part of our 2022 Book Week August 22nd ï 26th, BDS Library is hosting a Scholastics Book fair. A 

selection of childrenôs books both fiction and non-fiction will be available for purchase in the library. 

Students will be given an opportunity to view these books (during class time) and make a wish list. Parents 

are under no obligation to purchase these books, but each purchase gives the school a commission. The 

library will be open before and after school for parents/carers to view and purchase books from 8.30am ï 

4pm. 

Cash payment only or credit card payments can be made directly to Scholastic. Information for this is on 

the wish list and the Book Fair flyer. The receipt number and amount paid need to be returned to the library 

for books to be given to students. 

  

                                                       

To conclude Book Week on Friday 26th August, students are encouraged to dress up as a book character or 

reflect a theme from a book. A whole school book parade will take place. Details next week. 

 

CALDER SPORTS   

Change of date 

The F-Year 6 Calder Athletic sports will now take place on Thursday 1st September. 

 



 

 

F-6 Art Showcase 

On Wednesday 17th, Friday 18th and Sunday the 21st of  August, 

the BDS Art Room will host a very exciting exhibition of the 

amazing art works of the Foundation to Year 6 students. All 

students have chosen a piece of their first semesterôs work to 

display. The folio of their work will also be available to view.  

All welcome.  

 

Viewing times are:  

Wednesday 17th August ï 3.30-5.00pm 

Friday 19th August ï 3.30-5.00pm  

Sunday 21st August ï 1.00-3.00pm  
  

 

 

 

WORKING BEE  

Friday 19th August 

3.30pm ï 5.00pm approximately. Sign in at office. 

 
Working Bee Roster Term 3. 

MALONE, MR M & MRS N HALL, MR M & MRS F 

GOODING, MR N & MRS K HENDERSON, MR S & MRS J 

HIRD, MR C & MRS K MAXTED, MR W & MRS D 

STRINGER, MR G & MRS S KANE, MR M & WILLIAMSON MS S 

TRAIN, MR M & MRS R KANE, MR A & PUTTASRI MS D 

ZANKER, MR G & MRS G MACINTOSH, Mr T & MRS S 

BROWN MR S & MRS C MALONE, MR G & MRS N 

FOOT, MR B & DIERICKX MS J MAYBERRY, MR K & MRS R 

GAWNE, MR A & MRS R MCCLELLAND, MR G & MR V 

MORESI, MR B & MRS V WRIGHT, MR N & MRS R 

TOOSE, MR V & MR T BARRACLOUGH, MR P & MRS N 

SCOTT, MR C & MRS J BEAR, MR G & MRS J 

 

If there were a trailer or two to cart materials that would be appreciated.  Please contact me if you can help 

out in this regard.  Pitchforks to aerate the soft fill  in both playgrounds are also needed.  We have a need 

for weeding of garden beds and cleaning of building entrances.  Afternoon tea supplied! 

 

Tom Bleicher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPARE EGGS! 

If anyone has spare eggs, Parentsô Club would be grateful if 

you would donate them to the Fathers' Day Breakfast on 2nd 

September. If you have some please contact Kelly 

Henderson (0427 280583) or email Parentsô Club 

parentsclubbds@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FREE GOLF  CLINIC 

Andrew Kane will be conducting a free golf clinic for school students on Friday 19th August at the 
Boort Golf Club from 4pm to 5pm. 
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COMMUNITY NEW S 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

BRIC PIZZA NIGHT      Friday 19th August 
BRIC Pizza Night for students in Years 7 ï 9 at the Boort BRIC Library.  

Bookings need to be made online through the Goldfields Libraries website 

https://goldfieldslibraries.com 
 

Visit the link and scroll through to Pizza Night to book 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgoldfieldslibraries.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CVikki.Lanyon%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7bbe466474904719be2208da7103a25f%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637946557665083571%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SuCs7nswh1EiggVZ0sjioIdDlb5KDYLbzqbDL2N%2FkG4%3D&reserved=0


 

 

          
 

 

 

 



 

         

 
  

 

 

 

 

 


